

Moss Bank Road, Manchester, M27 9XB

Telephone: 0161 921 1098

Email: wardley.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

www.wardleyce.co.uk

Year 3 Trip to Chester Zoo

Dear Parents and carers

I am pleased to announce that Year 3 will be going on the first of our trips out of school.

As a reward for all their hard work and perseverance so far, and a great effort with their mid-term tests, they will be going to **Chester Zoo**. Although I believe the Mammoths, Cave Bears and Woolly Rhinoceros are currently being loaned out to another zoo, this will be a great opportunity to learn about their descendants and other animals that feature in our Science, History and English curriculum.

The trip will take place on Wednesday 22nd November 2023.

In order for this exciting venture to run smoothly, I am asking you to do two things:

Firstly, access School Spider app where the cost of the event and instructions on how to pay can be found. Your contribution can be made in full or you can choose to spread the cost over the next few weeks. Records of any payments will be kept in school and be available to view online. It should be live by 4pm today.

Secondly, I thought it would be a nice idea for the children to bring a special packed lunch, instead of the usual school dinner. Hopefully the weather will be nice and we will be able to sit outside and enjoy our packed lunch in the fresh air.

On the day, children will be in full school uniform.

Further details will be sent out nearer the time.

Thank you so much for your support with this exciting adventure.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Tinkler



